
Dear Sir, 
 
Greetings from Bangladesh Accreditation Board (BAB). 
 
Hope you are in good health and safe! 
 
You know that June 9th is the “World Accreditation Day” which is being celebrated around the 
world. The theme of the day this year is “Accreditation: Improving food safety" is declared by 
ILAC/IAF. 
 
Though this time Covid-19 pandemic locked us dow, BAB like other years is planning to 
celebrate the day this year in a reasonable way. As part of the day celebration, BAB is going to 
publish a souvenir comprising of articles related to the theme, or standard, quality, accreditation 
or any field related to your technical area.The souvenir reaches relevant stakeholders and 
professionals, to mention a few, quality and accreditation practitioners, academicians, scientists, 
government officials, business leaders etc.  
 
You may take the advantage of writing article for this souvenir. Article related to COVID-19 issue 
would be highly appreciated and given a special treatment in souvenir. 
 
Please send your ARTICLE in PDF or Word format with a you PP size photo by 25 May 2021, 
Monday, to Bangladesh Accreditation Board, 91, Motijheel C/A, Dhaka 1000 or 
monirul@bab.org.bd or pasha.monirul@gmail.com. 
 
Thanks in advance for your contribution in the souvenir. 


